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needed. Education campus-wide was encouraged to 
deter misconceived perceptions.   

 
An informal meeting will take place between Provost Miner, 
Vice President Perozzi, and Dr. Herzog to discuss this 
further before any action is taken. 
 

5. Provost Madonne Miner discussed the university’s 
committee system. Some committees have been 
discontinued while some still exist. An updated list 
needs to be created to show current committees, as 
well as tracking those who serve on committees. 
 

Director of Strategic Initiatives, Steven Richardson, has 
been asked to look into older documents and PPM’s 
concerning WSU committees. Faculty Senate will look into 
better organization of this. 

  
6. Provost Miner introduced a program called Re-UP 

which provides services to recruit students who have 
left the university 
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